
Question on Notice 

No. 295 

Asked on 29 March 2023 
 
 
MS F SIMPSON ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY)

QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Cross River Rail project— 
 
Will the Minister provide details for any variations in the contracts with the PULSE consortium, 
UNITY Alliance and Hitachi Rail STS in the last two years including the nature and cost of the 
variation? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Maroochydore for the question. 
 
The specifics of contract values and any variations within an overall funding envelope for delivery 
of major infrastructure projects are commercial-in-confidence. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


